GaOE

Georgia Department of Education Educating GeOI’gia‘S Future

April 24, 2020

VIA Electronic Mail

Ms. Cheryl Parker

Head of School

The Main Street Academy
2861 Lakeshore Drive
College Park, Georgia 30337

Dear Ms. Parker:
RE: The Main Street Academy Contract Renewal

On March 26, 2020, the Georgia Board of Education approved the charter renewal for The Main Street
Academy. The renewal is now a part of your charter, which is in effect through June 30, 2025.

Please have an authorized representative of The Main Street Academy, sign all three copies of the
enclosed charter contract, have the chair of the Fulton County Board of Education sign all three copies, and
return all three copies to the Charter Schools Division, Georgia Department of Education, 2053 Twin Towers
East, 205 Jesse Hill Jr. Drive SE, Atlanta, Georgia 30334. Once the chair of the Georgia Board of Education
has signed all three originals, copies will be distributed to all parties to the contract.

Congratulations on your charter status and please let us know should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
e NMaaeller

Allen Mueller
Director of Charter School Division and
District Flexibility

C Tiffany Taylor, Deputy Superintendent of Policy, Flexibility and External Affairs
Ms. Jennifer Fine, Chairman, The Main Street Academy

Enclosure: The Main Street Academy Charter School Renewal
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